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Working in the environmental field for 25 years I am very aware of environmental 

impacts to our State. The amount of environmental impacts at PIR are very minimal 

compared to other areas in the City of Portland and the State. I believe if the Oregon 

Legislators want to do more to reduce toxins in our fine State they should not waste 

their valuable time going after this something that will have a large impact on the 

economy, not only the millions of dollars to the City of Portland and the State 

(NASCAR and Indy Cars brings in over 25 million), many businesses will be hurt and 

shut down if this bill passes. Racing and watching racing is the way of life for many, 

and although e-racing will be allowed, for most of us racing fans it's just not the same 

and there are impacts of that as well (power grid and batteries catching on fire). 

Please spend your time and our money on something that has a much bigger impact 

on the environment of our fine state.  

 

Respectfully, 

Tom Morisette 


